
EXHIBIT E 

 
 
Dan, 
 
This regulation is approved. A letter will follow. Have a nice weekend.  
 
Sylvester Smith 
Small and Minority Business Development Leader 
Arkansas Department of Economic Development 
  
(501) 682-6105  
  

 
From: Etzkorn, Dan [mailto:ETZKORN@adeq.state.ar.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2007 3:55 PM 
To: Smith, Sylvester 
Subject: ADEQ and Regulation Number 6 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
  
I am submitting to you ADEQ’s proposed Regulation Number 6.  Please review these documents 
and notify me at your earliest convenience of any comments you may have concerning this 
regulation. My goal is for the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission to consider this 
rule at its meeting on March 23, 2007.  Thank you for your assistance. 
  
Dan Etzkorn 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 8913 
Little Rock, AR 72219-8913 
(501) 682-0888 
  
 
This E-mail and any files and attachments transmitted with it are private and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not 
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to 
the intended recipient, any use of this information or dissemination or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-800-Arkansas or return the email by reply 
indicating the error. 


